
 
 
 
 
 
24th February, 2021 
 

Learning Cove Procedure Update 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
The NSW Department of Education has provided schools with an update of current COVID-19 
restrictions. The excerpt is as follows: 
 

• Clarification on parents and carers attending school sites for students with a disability 
In line with NSW Health advice, parents and carers are not allowed on school sites, 
except for limited purposes which includes a parent/carer attending a school’s 
administration building or other defined location for the purpose of picking up or 
dropping off a child with disability. Please refer to the guidelines for the limited 
purposes a parent/carer is able to attend a school site. 

   
For the Learning Cove, this means that parent drop off and pick needs to happen quickly and 
efficiently at the Learning Cove gate. Once students are inside the Learning Cove playground, 
parents are required to move off to enjoy their day. Where possible, students are encouraged to 
walk from the back or front gate to the Learning Cove themselves.  
Supervision for students begins at 8:30am. Please ensure your child is not left before this time. We 
thank you all very much for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Melissa Fa’apoi        Jason Clarke 
Assistant Principal Special Education      Principal 
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